
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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3 February 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a great weekend and you managed to enjoy some of the lovely sunshine yesterday. 
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
Parent Teacher Meetings will be taking place next week. 
 
Tuesday 11 Feb – Rec, Y1, Y2, Y4, Y5 
Wednesday 12 Feb – Y3, Y5, Y6 
Thursday 13 Feb – Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y6 
 
Booking sheets will be available from tomorrow morning. They will be available to sign up before and after 
school for the rest of the week. For data protection, please sign up using your child’s first name and initial 
only.  If you are unable to attend school to make a booking, please contact the school admin team who will 
be happy to help. 
 
Meetings will take place in classrooms as usual and we politely request that you keep to your appointment 
times.  
 
World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7 March. To celebrate, we would like the children to 
either come to school in their pyjamas (ready for a bedtime story), dressed as one of their favourite book 
characters, or to bring an item related to a book they have enjoyed reading e.g. a wizard’s hat to represent 
the Harry Potter books, a golden ticket from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, or a piece of fruit from 
Handa’s Surprise.  
 
The Rocketship Bookshop will be in school again on Thursday 6 March so your child will be able to exchange 
their World Book Day voucher for a free book or you can pop in after school to help your child select a book 
to buy. 
 
Staffing Update 
Mrs Morgan will be returning to school after half term; she will be teaching in Year 2. We are very grateful 
to Mrs Eadsforth who has been covering while she has been on maternity leave.  
Mrs Eadsforth will return to her part time role providing leadership cover in Year 5 and 6, and PPA cover in 
Year 6. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Jo Fernie 
Headteacher 
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